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School Advisory Council (SAC) Minutes
For
December 4, 2018

Mr. Mitchell, SAC Co-Chair, welcomed everyone and called the meeting to
order at 6:31pm. Staff members present were introduced.

Minutes from the November 13, 2018 meeting were reviewed and followed by
a motion to approve.

School Advisory Chair - The School Improvement Plan (SIP) was distributed
and reviewed. Parents were asked if they had any questions, concerns or if
clarification was needed.

Old/New Business

School Improvement Plan - The SIP is also available to view on our website
and parents were notified how to locate. A hard copy is also located in the
front office.

Title 1 — Ms. Pitt

Ms. Pitt thanked parents for completing the Parent and Family Engagement
Survey. She explained that this survey normally goes out to parents in April.
However, due to other district surveys going out at the same time, the Title |
office decided to have survey completed earlier this year. The activities for the
remaining of the school year was discussed and parents were encouraged to
spread the word to other parents. Ms. Williams stated that it continues to be a
concern that parents are not following through to attend school events. It was
mentioned that there tends to be large parent turn out to sport events. Ms.
Williams also suggested that flyers can be given out at these events to help
parents be more active in academic activities.

Principal Update — Ms. Braziel

Ms. Braziel provided updates about the upcoming testing season and the
progress we are making towards bridging the achievement gap.

Curriculum updates was provided by the department chairs.
Next School Advisory Council (SAC)meeting — January 10, 2019 at 6:30 p.m.

The meeting adjourned at 7:12 p.m.



